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MARCH 2022

YEAR 2 VISIT
Our Year 2 students had a special classroom visit from Mr Whelan this week.

It was a great opportunity for students to find out about who Thomas Hassall was and why the
College is named after him.  

They also learnt about the churches he helped to set up and got to ask Mr Whelan lots of
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questions!
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